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Photo caption: (L-R) Jacob Shirazi (Great Neck), Simon Adjakple (Great Neck), Joseph Brugellis

(New Hyde Park), Senator Anna Kaplan, Logan Grotas (Roslyn), Matthew Somekh (Great

Neck), and Tahera Stevens (Westbury) gather in Senator Kaplan’s District Office in Carle

Place for a Student Leader Appreciation Lunch to cap off the Senator’s Summer 2022

Fellowship Program. Not pictured are Alec Goodman (Great Neck), Phoebe Smith (Port

Washington), and Vicki Lin (Great Neck) who also participated in the program. Students in

Senator Kaplan’s fellowship program work alongside the Senator and her team to serve the

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/outstanding-students
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/fellowships


community and learn about the role of government in our daily lives.

Senator Anna M. Kaplan (D-North Hills) said “I’m so proud of the student leaders who

participated in this year’s Summer Fellowship program in my District Office, and I’m deeply

appreciative of their service to our community. I know each one of them is going to go on to

accomplish great things!”


